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May 11, 2016

Dear Governor Haley,

AS a practicing optometrie physician for over 20 years in the state of South Carolina, I urge you
to support and sign 5. 1016, the Eye Care Consumer Protection Bill. There are so many ocular
conditions that go undetected due to only looking at refractive data.

This bilt will help protect the eye health of the citizens of South Carolina, Our vision is a
precious gift that should never be taken for granted. | have dedicated my career to caring for
the gift of sight and cannot stand by and see it jeopardized.

Thank You,

Ucdthe K Copaa

Dr. Michelle M. Cooper
24 Potomac Ave.

Greenville, SC 29605




